[Letter fragment]

Ladies and Gentlemen,

First and foremost we would wish to express our gratitude for the successful cooperation

in the creation of what is indubitably an extraordinary execution - The Safe House of Robert Konieczny.
It should be a source of mutual satisfaction to us that this building has received many awards
and distinctions. Among the most important must be the nomination for

the European Miles van der Rohe Foundation Award - the most prestigious distinction awarded
to buildings in Europe. Before us is the presentation of The Safe House, anticipated by everyone,
and particularly those who did not believe in the successful outcome

of such a complicated project. It shall take place during The World Architecture Festival 2009

in Barcelona and the echoes shall be heard in not only Poland but all over the world.

It is the only Polish execution, which has qualified for the competition

for the best building in the world. [...]

Yours sincerely,
Anna Chrostowska

KWK PROMES

Architect Robert Konieczny
ul. Rymera 3/ 5

40-048 Katowice

tH+48 32 206 9126

www. Kwkpromes.pl

Below we present our combined work - THE SAFE HOUSE:
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